
From: Solaimanian, Jamal
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Renewal Application 4899-WR-1
Date: Tuesday, May 01, 2018 10:59:35 AM
Attachments: 4899 WR 2 renewal cover letter.pdf

 
 

Jamal Solaimanian, Ph.D., P.E.
Engineering Supervisor
Office of Water Quality, ADEQ
501-682-0620
jamal@adeq.state.ar.us
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2018 10:01 AM
To: Solaimanian, Jamal
Subject: Renewal Application 4899-WR-1
 
Good Afternoon Jamal
 
Just wanted to advise you that the completed permit application is being sent via Fed Ex to you
today for the Cane Island Subdivision Permit No 4899-WR-2
 
See the attached cover sheet
 
Regards,
 
Kathryn Bartlett
Internal Operations Manager
NWA Utility Services, Inc
www.nwautilityservices.com
Direct: 479-530-5926
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April 30, 2018 


 


Jamal Solaimanian, PhD, PE 


Office of Water Quality 


Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 


5301 Northshore Drive 


North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317 


 


Re:  Renewal Application Cane Island Subdivision 


 Permit No 4899-WR2 


 


Dear Dr. Solaimanian, 


 


On behalf of the permittee for the above referenced facility, I am submitted the application 


paperwork for the renewal of Permit No 4899-WR2.  This facility will continue to operate 


under the previously approved Waste Management Plan as there have been no changes to the 


facility.   


 


The following documents are included with this packet: 


• Complete Permit Application 


• Complete Disclosure Statement 


• Proof of Ownership  


• Completed NTSDW Form  


• Aerial and topographic maps showing location of the system 


 


Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If there is any further information you require feel 


free to contact me directly. 


 


Regards 


KBartlett 


 


Kathy Bartlett 


Internal Operations Manager 


NWA Utility Services 


Office: 479-530-5926 
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Dear Dr. Solaimanian, 

 

On behalf of the permittee for the above referenced facility, I am submitted the application 

paperwork for the renewal of Permit No 4899-WR2.  This facility will continue to operate 

under the previously approved Waste Management Plan as there have been no changes to the 

facility.   
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KBartlett 

 

Kathy Bartlett 

Internal Operations Manager 

NWA Utility Services 

Office: 479-530-5926 

 

 

 

  


